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CHECK OUT NEW CLASS WEBSITE!
http://mrsjohnsons5thgradeclass.weebly.com/
I have 
a
 added new math videos to help with multiplying decimals and dividing decimals they are under a new tab VIDEOS on my website.
) (
IMPORTANT 
 
INFORMATION
 
Please make sure your child is doing homework each night!  It is important that they get into this routine for middle school.  
We are working on Holiday 
Around
 the World presentations.  We will be presenting them on Dec. 19
th
.
IN HOUSE FIELD TRIP (8.50) on DEC.14
th
!  DARE GRADUATION on DEC. 20
th
 at 2:00pm.
Human Body Voc. Projects due:  DEC 10
th
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Homework
Homework can always be found on the parent's new
s
letter each week!
Homework week of Dec. 10-14
th: 
 
MATH IS REALLY 
TIME
 CONSUMING RIGHT NOW SO IF YOU NEED TO COUNT THE READING IN SCIENCE AS 20 Minutes in LA THAT IS FINE!
Mon:  Math:  Practice Division worksheet
          LA: Read 20 minutes
         Science:  It's Time to Deliver: The Circulatory System
Tues: Math:  Practice Division worksheet
         LA:  Read 20 minutes
         Science:  Respiration: What is it?
Wed.: Math: Multiplication and Division worksheet
          LA:  Read 20 minutes
         Science:  Food for Thought
Thurs:  Math:  Multiplication and Division worksheet
        LA: Read 20 m
inutes
         Science:  The Ur
inary System
)[image: http://t0.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcQwcOL9NSTRhGsppJCnEAlJE8ByYs2AL8bqAGPx8JlvxrwuWg0ROA] (
In the classroom. . .
Math
– 
We will be
 l
earning ways to divide 
decimals and then move onto division with decimals!  PLEASE CONTINUE TO USE THE VIDEOS TO HELP YOU AND YOUR CHILD!
LA
- 
We will be talking about 
different text 
features  and
 author’s  purpose when writing non- fiction text and 
will be working on our DARE Essay’s  
Science: 
 We are learning about the Human Body.
) (
Notes from Mrs.
 
Johnson
 
The next week and
 ½ weeks are going to be CRAZY!  Please help your child stay focused on school and make sure they complete homework!
  
We have 
many exciting events coming up in December.  
We have a DNA Detectives in house fieldtrip Dec. 14
th
.  Please send in 8.50 for that or pay online. 
If your child hasn’t paid they will sit in another 5
th
 grade class while our class is in the fieldtrip.
 Also, please make sure to
 
mark your calendars for the DARE graduation on Dec. 20
th
 at 2:00pm.  Please feel free to check your child out after the graduation.
cjohnson18@wcpss.net
.
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